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I am writing to you about the review of all existing powers
of entry into business premises which Mr Mitchell is co-
ordinatinge.

In your letter of 7 pé€cember 1979 you said that the Prime
Minister was hoping’that the review would be completed within
six months. The exercise revealed many more powers of entry
than were listed in the booklet produced by the National
Federation of Self Employed and Small Businesses and for

that reason I regret that it will not be possible for the
report to be with you by the end of June.

It will be completed as soon as possible after that.
Yoy ¢ cene
Jane g wbtend e

JANE GUTTERIDGE
Private Secretary




27 June 1980

Thank you for your letter of 26 June
about the review of powers of entry into
business premises.

Can I take it that you will still
expect to get this to us before the House
rises for the Summer Recess?

Miss Jane Gutteridge,
Department of Industry.




